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fMis IOMr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief "

y$fg|7 C"4e EctrcwTransportation Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material //

%Safety, NMSS NU. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission -

Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

During our last telephone conversation you indicated
you had not received a response to your letter of
September 11, 1979 on the C-10 package request. I

have enclosed for you a copy of that response dated
September 14, 1979.

Yours truly,
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Donald H. Riddle
Operations Manager
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